Senator Dill, Representative O’Neil, Members of the Committee on Agriculture and Forestry;

My name is Roberta Manter and I live in Fayette. I am here to ask you to vote in favor of L.D.
316. Since I already testified in more detail on L.D. 125, I will just say that my concerns about
Chlorpyrifos are similar.

The effects on children’s brains are particularly concerning. We need to prohibit the use of this
dangerous chemical now, as the consequences of continued use will not be reversible. Once
these toxins are in our environment, there is no way to remove them.

Thank you for listening. Please vote in favor of L.D. 316, for the sake of our children and
grandchildren.



